
Comhshaol, Oidhreacht agus Rialtas Aitiuil 
Environment, Heritage and Local Government 

14 June 2010 

Our Ref E2010/26 
Your Ref PO9 15-0 1 

Ms Kate Stafford 
Office of Climate, 
EPA 
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Licencing and Resource Use 

Johnstown Castle Estate 
Co. Wexford 

Re: IPPC Licence Application from Ballyfaskin Enterprises Ltd, Ballyfauskeen, 
Ballylanders, Co. Limerick 

A Chara, 

I refer to your recent letter in relation to the above-mentioned development. 
Outlined below are the nature conservation recommendations of the Department of the 
Environment, Heritage and Local Government. 

The nearest designated site is he Galtee Mountains Special Area of Conservation (SAC) 
(Site Code 646). It is approximately 4.5 kilometres away from the application site. 
Appropriate mitigation measures should be put in place to ensure that there is no 
deterioration in the water quality downstream of the SAC through either direct effects or by 
the spreading of manure. The licence should only be granted of this is possible. 

Please be advised that as of 26th April 2010 the new postal address for all correspondence 
to the Development Applications Unit is The Manager, Development Applications Unit, 
Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government, Newtown Road, Wexford. 
Please ensure all correspondence, for the attention of DAU, is forwarded to this address 
from the aforementioned date. 

Mise le meas 

“L \ R J A  - 
Mary Boothman 
Development Applications Unit 
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